## Dear Future Fifth Graders,

Can you believe that summer is almost over? This 2023-2024 school year I, Mrs. Ceballos, will be your homeroom teacher. Mrs. Becker and I are very excited to be sharing your 5th grade experience with you! We hope that you are enjoying your summer and are recharged for an amazing school year. We can't wait to hear all about your summer when we see you in September.

We have made a list of supplies that will help you to be prepared and organized for fifth grade. Fifth grade is such a wonderful and exciting year at Lore School!

## **Needed Items:**

- Pencils/erasers
- A pack of colored pencils- no more than 12
- 1 Marbled composition notebook
- 2 Packages of dry erase markers
- Headphones
- Tissue boxes
- Reusable water bottle



\*You may also bring your own crayons, glue sticks, markers, pencil sharpener and scissors, but these items are optional and will be supplied in the classroom. If your family is in need of assistance purchasing school supplies, please call the Main Office at 609-538-900 ext. 6100. We are happy to help.

We will also give you our special subjects schedule the first week back. Be sure to bring a healthy snack and lunch. Also, you can bring a light jacket or sweater to leave at school because it does get chilly.

I look forward to seeing you at 8:50 AM on September 6th in Room #72. Enjoy the rest of your summer!

Warmly,

Mrs. Ceballos Room #72 kceballos@ewingboe.org